THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:

March 20, 2013
RE:
Request approval for John Hardin High School DECA students to travel to Anaheim, CA, April 23-28, 2013, via commercial carrier
The eight students I am requesting to attend placed at the top of their respective events at the DECA State Conference in March.  Their hard work and excellent performances at the state level has made them eligible to represent Hardin County and the state of Kentucky at the International Conference in which they will compete against other state’s top performers.  The eight students who qualified to attend are Aaron Duvall, Devin Cafferty, Michael Kimble, Matt Yochim, Brooke Barrow, Brittany Lilygren, Jasmine Layne, and Kathleen Berry.  This is a prestigious honor for these eight students and an excellent learning opportunity for each.
We will be traveling by commercial flight to the conference and staying with the rest of the Kentucky contingent at the Anaheim Double Tree Suites Hotel in Anaheim.  The parents and students are paying their expenses with personal funds and fund-raising profits.  I have requested budgeted vocational funds to cover my travel expenses and registration.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the John Hardin High School DECA trip to Anaheim, CA, April 23-28, 2013,, via commercial carrier.
RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the John Hardin High School DECA trip to Anaheim, CA, April 23-28, 2013, via commercial carrier.

